
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tattslotto Lucky 

Supplementary Number Draw 
 
The Club’s Tattslotto Comp is now underway and we will 
list the winners each week here for you to see who won 
when you didn’t!  These numbers are still available if you 
want to join in the fun – 10, 16, 29, 34, 37, 39, 41. 

 

 
 
 

  

Dates and Events for Your Diaries - 

July 15
th
 Club Board Meeting 

July 22
nd

 
Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

July 29th 
Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

August 5th 
Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

August 12
th
 

Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 
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Birthdays  

6
th

   Doug Poole 
10

th
 Debbie Payne 

22
nd

 Jan Spencely 
23

rd
 Marie Lock 

 
Inductions 

7
th

  Alf Thorpe (1999) 
7

th
 Carolyn Robinson (2004) 

31
st
 Trevor Lock (1996) 

 

Round 2 – Off and running – details of winners – 
 
4/7/2020 # 36 David Dolman   8/8/2020 
11/7/2020      15/8/2020 
18/7/2020      22/8/2020 
25/7/2020      29/8/2020 
1/8/2020      5/9/2020 

R.I. President – Holger Knaack 
District Governor – Philip Archer 
Assistant Governor – Graeme Lynas 

 
Our Rotary meetings are currently being held 

online via zoom. 
 

See below for details on the program for each 
Club meeting. 
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President Mick’s Report – 
 
I would like to acknowledge the contribution of Joe Cogo who sadly passed away Wednesday morning at 
the age of 94.  Joe has been a member (active and honorary) of our club for over 49 years and his 
contributions were celebrated in 1998 with the Paul Harris Fellow recognition. 
 
Rest in peace Joe, I think you deserve it. 
 
At our meeting this week we tried an experiment as to how we could have a face to face meeting and 
using Zoom, to bring in others who aren’t able to attend in person. This seemed to work well (given it is 
something new!) unfortunately the internet speed let us down and we will follow up on how this can be 
improved. Well done Gary for your efforts in thinking this through and providing the equipment. 
 
For our presentation this week I presented on our recent trip following the Darling River from the bottom 
to the top.  It was interesting to see how the areas around Cobar are recovering from the drought.  
 
Talking with Gordon Hill (Cobar Rotary), he is of the opinion east of Cobar has recovered well, but west 
of Cobar is still in need of follow-up rain. Cobar Rotary as still providing some relief packages to some of 
the farming community. Having travelled up to the west of Cobar and returning  back east of Cobar, it 
was very evident the marked difference in the two areas.       
 
We will not have a Club meeting next week, but we will have a Board meeting. I am hopeful if we are not 
put into further restrictions on the 22nd July, we can return to face to face meetings. 
 
 

   
 

   
 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


